
VILLAGE OF VARNA 

MARCH NEWSLETTER 

Newsletters will no longer be mailed to all residents, please 

contact the Village Clerk’s Office if you wish to continue to 

receive the Newsletter by mail. 

Effective March 1, 2025, the water bill will be increasing $10.00 a month. 

* . . 
If you have automatic payments set up, please remember to increase 

your payment amount by an additional $10.00. 

Water and Garbage bill will now be $65.00 + $4.00 if you have an additional can. 

www villageofvarna.com 

A work in progress, as we add Village postings to the site. 

Subscribe to receive notices and alerts. 

You now have the option to pay your payments online or 
in person by credit or debit card. 

Mayor: Louis Holocker villageofvama@yahoo.com 309-238-2240 

Clerk: Wendy Todd villageofvarnaclerk@gmail.com 309-238-2242 

Treasurer: Teryl Holocker villageofvarnatreasurer@gmail.com 309-238-2241



Varna Fire Department 

Annual Fish Fry: Friday - April 4, 2025 - 5PM to 7PM 

Friday, April ¢th 5—7pm 

Mark your calendars 

and watch for more info 

to come!! 

Mayor: Louis Holocker villageofvarna@yahoo.com 309-238-2240 

Clerk: Wendy Todd villageofvarnaclerk@gmail.com 309-238-2242 
Treasurer: Teryl Holocker villageofvarnatreasurer@gmail.com 309-238-2241


